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February 5, 2014

New York Fire Alarm Association, Inc.
2047 Victory Boulevard
Staten Island, New York 10314

All Members of the New York Fire Alarm Association,

On behalf of The Board of Trustees, Administration, and the staff of the Jerome
L. Finkelstein Regional Burn Center at Staten Island University Hospital we would like
to personally thank you for your recent donation of $5,000 and for having us as guests at
your November 14™ meeting at Terrace on the Park. Donations such as yours make it
possible for the Burn Center to continue its work and provide the care needed by our
surroundings communities and allows us to meet the specific needs of our pediatric
patient population.

Thank you once again.

Sincerely,
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Michael L. Cdoper, M.D.
Director, Regional Burn Center

Marc Tempe/sta,’ﬁ.N .
Administrative Director of Burn Services
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Lauren Pampinella, R.N.
Program Manager
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